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Display of the titles of the company Elaine Securities Plc
(Emerging Companies Market) with the (Σ) marking continued 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 
The Cyprus Stock Exchange announces that the company Elaine Securities
Plc has not issued and published its Half-Yearly Financial Report for
the period ended 31 August 2019, as required under Paragraph 5.2.4.2 of
RAA 379/2014 (as amended). The company's titles will therefore continue
to be displayed with the (Σ) marking on the trading boards and the price
bulletins, in addition to the reason annnounced on 5/11/2019.
The  decision  was  taken  under  Paragraph  2.2.6(Α)(c)  and  the  Policy
Decision  of  the  CSE  Council  on  the  suspension  and  delisting  of
securities from its Markets (Circular No.:  01/2018, 02/2018, dated
23/1/2018). 
 
It is clarified that the Council will remove the (Σ) marking from the
trading boards and the price bulletins in respect of the company's
titles once it establishes that the relevant reasons no longer apply.  
Nicosia, 6 December 2019
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